ROGER W. STADLER
1122 JACKSON STREET
ST. PAUL, MN 55117
Tel: 651-489-5310

March 13, 2019

City of St Paul

Office of Financial Services — Assessments
700 City Hall

15 W. Kellogg Blvd.

St Paul, MN 55102-1658

Berquist & Son Inc.
6214 Concord Blvd.
Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076

I am writing to you in connection with the new trash collection program. I have made
2 phone calls to your department and to the Berquist indicating that I do not need
trash removal at my home because I use the trash container at the business I own.

Also, since last September, because of medical conditions, I have been in the hospital,
transitional care or at my sister’s house. I am still at my sister’s house receiving home
care. :

Enclosed are copies of forms filed with your department in December which indicated
that 1132 Jackson is a vacant lot and 1122, though it is a duplex, has not has not had
a renter on the second floor in over 10 years, and as I stated above, I have not been
living on the first floor. Therefore, there has been no trash to collect. And, as I said
above, when I do move back into the house, any trash will be dealt with by the
disposal service I have at my shop.

Please use this letter as authorization to discontinue this service (which I have not
been using). Also, because there was no trash to be picked up since September, I do
not feel responsible for the $232.20 I have been billed.
Thank you.
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Roger W. Stadler
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